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Putian 

• There is a lack of truck drivers due to quarantine concerns as city is still on the high-risk list. 
Cargo movement in this area has slowed down and shipping delays will be expected.   

Xiamen 

• Lockdowns were imposed in parts of Xiamen, south-eastern province of Fujian, China after 
numerous Covid-19 cases were detected in the city (see link here).  

• Tong’an district in Xiamen has been closed off since Sep 16, and only epidemic prevention 
related vehicles can pass through. All factories in this district are impacted. Cargo delivery from 
this area has temporarily ceased until further notice.  

• Terminal and APLL warehouse operations remain as per normal. However, drivers need to 
present a 48-hour negative nucleic-acid testing report before they can enter these areas. 

APLL Xiamen office is in close contact with our customers and vendors to update on expected impacts 
and providing them with alternative solutions. If you have any further questions or concerns, please 
contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL Logistics office. 

 

Please refer to our Operational Status Matrix here (restricted view) for most recent detailed updates. 
You may like to bookmark the link to periodically check for updates with regards to our operations’ 
statuses. 

https://www.reuters.com/world/china/china-reports-92-new-covid-19-cases-sept-13-vs-49-day-ago-2021-09-14/
https://apllviz.apllogistics.com/#/site/VizTech/views/OperationalStatusUpdate/Infographics-OperationalStatusUpdate?:iid=2

